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GCC POSITION ON HEALTH FREEDOM AND MANDATORY VACCINATION 

Marietta, Georgia, August 26, 2021. The Georgia Council of Chiropractic (GCC) embraces the ethical principles 
of informed consent and personal autonomy in making healthcare decisions. Individuals have the right to make 
informed decisions concerning whether to accept or reject medical and other healthcare interventions.  

The GCC recognizes that the use of vaccines, as well as all medical procedures, is not without risk.  The GCC 
supports the rights of every individual to select their own form of healthcare, and to make their own decisions 
whether to accept or reject any intervention or procedure. The GCC also respects one’s ability and right to 
make healthcare decisions for themselves and their own children. 

In accordance with such principles, and based upon the individual’s right to freedom of choice in healthcare, 
the GCC is opposed to mandatory programs which infringe and encroach upon such rights. The GCC supports 
vaccine laws which provide an elective course of action regarding immunization, thereby allowing each  
individual freedom of choice in matters affecting their bodies and their health.  The Georgia Council of  
Chiropractic position on this issue is a stance for right to privacy, right to freedom of choice in healthcare, and 
for basic human rights. 

The Georgia Council of Chiropractic, founded in 1982, serves the Chiropractic profession in Georgia and is  
comprised of chiropractors, chiropractic students, and chiropractic assistants from all over the state of Georgia 
and several other states.  

The Georgia Council of Chiropractic is 100% committed to protecting, promoting and perpetuating Chiropractic 
to benefit Georgia's citizens and the Chiropractors serving in Georgia. It is our mission to profess and promote 
the ideals and principles upon which our profession and our organization were founded. Therefore, the GCC  
proclaims that detecting and correcting Vertebral Subluxations is a just and noble cause, which allows people to 
express 100% of their innate potential for health, happiness and overall well-being. 

# # # 

For more information about this topic or about the GCC, contact our Executive Director, Katrine Frazier, at  
info@GeorgiaChiropractic.org. 
 

 

 

 


